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CAO Digital Walk-ins (Late
Applications) open  until
February 28 for selected
programmes

”Education is the most powerful
weapon which you can use to

change the world”- Nelson Mandela

We are thrilled to bring you the latest
updates  as we embark on this exciting
journey of positive change! 

With the launch of our impactful
initiatives for the new year we are
creating opportunities and building
brighter futures to make a meaningful
difference in the Valley of a 1000 Hills.



Innovative New Product
Line Launched
Welcome onboard, John!

The Advice Bureau
We are excited to announce that the Advice Bureau
has a  professional in legal advice joining the team,
Nomalungelo Ntombela. Our Advice Bureau
specializes in solving social and legal issues. If you
reside within the parameters of the Valley of a 1000
Hills and you are  unable to advocate for yourself in
accessing your rightful grant, pension and other  
social and legal advice we have two qualified
Paralegals who have the assistance of an Attorney
to help you solve your issues. We are located at
African Gospel Church, Shayamoya Road, Qadi. 

Link for Global giving:
https://www.globalgiving.org/projects/give-
disadvantaged-south-africans-hope-and-a-
future/

Donate today and be the reason 
someone achieves their goals!

A better South Africa, One
Degree  at a time.

Tertiary Fund
The new academic year is
around the corner and our
beneficiaries are ready to take
the next step towards their
dreams. With your support, we
can make it happen!

Every contribution to our
Tertiary Fund helps cover tuition,

forbooks, and essentials 
students in need.



CAO Project
With new members on our team,
Nontokozo Gwala and Siyabonga Sishi,
we are pleased to announce that our
CAO first term workshops are
underway. The workshops aim to
equip matric learners with essential
knowledge about their career paths,
helping them navigate their journey
towards higher education and career
success. So far we have visited three
schools and we are yet to visit other
schools within the parameters of the
Valley of a 1000 Hills to help them
unlock their potential  so that they can
dream big despite the challenges they
face.

Schools Fund
Empowering education, one
uniform at a time. The HABandBF
kicked off the new school term
with a uniform initiative to help
some of the learners in the Valley
of a 1000 Hills. Understanding the
financial challenges many families
face especially in the beginning of
each year we worked closely with
teachers to identify children in
desperate need of essential
uniform items to help build
brighter futures.

Follow us on our socials for more updates
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